
Association  Bulletin  –
Contract Language Update

February 15, 2020

Contract Language Update

The  Association  negotiating  team  met  this  week  with  the
company in Dallas, TX to continue finalizing contract language
to  bring  our  Agreements  in  Principle  (AIPs)  back  to  the
membership  as  complete  Tentative  Agreements  for  your
consideration.

Making  sure  the  contract  language  is  accurate  for  this
historic ratification vote by our members is a critical step
in  the  process,  but  this  phase  is  moving  closer  to  a
conclusion. The negotiating team is meeting with the company
again next week with the intent on finalizing all language.

When  all  language  is  finalized,  complete  text  of  all
agreements will be posted on the Association website, followed
shortly thereafter by copies being mailed to all members.

We appreciate your patience as we complete this tedious work
in  finalizing  the  T/A  language.  As  always,  Association
representatives are on the shop floor ready to answer any
questions or provide clarification about the AIPs.
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